
 

 

Date: 09/03/2020 

C 03 (2020-21) 

 

Dear Parents, 

We are delighted that our young Nursery learners now graduate to the Jnr Kg program of learning  

at SVM with effect April 2nd, 2020. As most of you have been parents who are familiar with the 

program, we have some new families who join us and we therefore have planned the Orientation on 

April to share the overview for the new academic year with all of you in person.  

In this meeting, we will discuss: 

1. The Program of Studies and the continuing subjects the children will be exposed to as part of the 

Pre Primary Years at SVM 

2. The scope of learning in these subjects, home-work and assessments overview 

3. The co-curricular activities  

4. The school policy on school uniform, snack and transport facilities  

5. The student and parent handbook and how to communicate with the school team 

6. The settling period and how we manage this in the first few weeks 

We are excited to share all this with you and with this communication, assure you of our commitment 

to making this a Be More school for your children at SVM.  

Our consultant from Mumbai, Mrs Fatema Agarkar will be leading this with our school leadership 

team - Ms Dabke and Ms Jaiswal. 

We invite all Nursery parents to an orientation as per the schedule given below:  

Date:   Wednesday,18th March,2020 

Time: 11:05 A.M -11:45 A.M  

Venue:  ICT Lab  

Looking forward to welcoming you, 

 

Yours truly, 

The SVM Team 


